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Let’s all support True Mother’s Providential Visit to Vienna! 

Elisabeth Cook 
March 10, 2018 

 

Dear brothers and sisters from Europe and Middle East, 

After the very inspiring meeting with True Mother in Korea we started to work hard for the 
Peace Festival in Vienna on April 29, 2018. Our greatest desire is that as many people as 
possible can hear True Mother’s message and receive it with an open heart. Also, we pray 
that after Vienna similar events can take place in many other cities all over Europe. 

Promotional material has been prepared by our small, but dedicated team. You can find the 
event on our websites (www,famfed,org , www,weltfriede.at )  and on facebook 
(www,facebook,com/FamilienfuerWeltfriedenAustria/?ref=bookmarks ), as well as on: 
peacestartswithme.at/ 

Next week we are going to promote the event on a large scale throughout Vienna. 

As for most of the countries it is not easy to bring many people to Vienna, we from Austria 
are supposed to bring about 6000 people to the event. We will do our best, but we would be 
grateful for help from some of you. That means, we are looking for brothers and sisters who 
can come before April 29th and join our activities promoting the event. 

When should you come? 

The first person comes on March 26th, so you could join her (Gudrun Hassinen). Any other 
time later is also possible. But take into consideration that you will need some time in order 
to work effectively, because you will have to adjust to the situation. 

Where would you stay? 

We are going to rent a flat/flats for you close to the Vienna Family Federation HQ and we 
will cover the costs for renting. You would have to cover your personal expenses. 

What will be expected from you? 

You would contact Embassies, NGOs or politicians and visit them, if you have experience 
with this kind of work. 

Or you would join our brothers and sisters promoting the event on the street with a book 
table and roll ups, flyers etc. 

or you help doing whatever practical work needs to be done. 

Whom should you contact? 

Please apply at euhq@ ffwpu-eu,org as soon as you know when you can come, because 
we have to rent rooms accordingly. 

Thank you for your prayers and all the support you gave us until now! 

We will be happy to meet you in Vienna! 

Elisabeth Cook 

National Leader, Austria 



 

 

 


